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Foundation 2 newsletter ...

Reminders

Welcome back to another term filled with
exciting learning, exploring and playing. We
trust you had a relaxing break.

Please remember to bring in a warm jumper or
jacket as the weather is still cool.

Next week we are learning:
To explore the book “Jack and the
Beanstalk”
To sequence the story
To plant seeds and watch them grow
To learn the names of parts of the
plant
To learn new sounds: sh, th, ch
To recap on tricky words: the, we, he,
she, into, go, no, me
To count on from different numbers to
20
To add objects together
To make number sentences

At home
Listen to the story
“Jack and the Beanstalk”
or the alternative version
“Jasper and the beanstalk”
Practise counting and
recognising numbers to 20 and
beyond.

Top tip:

Why not have a go at planting your own garden at home. Look at this website for helpful tips and ideas.

http://www.parenting.com/family-time/activities/10-inspired-gardening-projects-kids




